NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS a
NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT

GARY E. JOHNSON /" Lori Wrotenbery
Governor Director
Jennifer A. Salisbury i Oil Conservation Division
Cabinet Secretary hlly 19, 2001

Great Western Drilling Company
P.O. Box 1659
Midland, Texas 79702

Attention: Ms. Gina King

Re:  Form C-107-A (Application to Downhole Commingle)
Callow Federal Well No. 1
Unit I, Section 33, T-29 North, R-13 West, NMPM,
San Juan County, New Mexico

Dear Ms. King:

The Division received this application on January 29, 2001. On March 26, 2001,
I spoke to you by phone and asked you to submit additional information on how the
allocation of production from each of the commingled zones was determined. I have not
received any further communication from you since that time. I am therefore returning
the application to you unprocessed.

Any further consideration of this application by the Division will require that you
re-file this application, either administratively or by hearing before a Division examiner.

If you should have any questions, please contact me at (505) 476-3466.

Sincerely, /

A Foad

David Catanach
Engineer
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